UPCOMING EVENTS

fFEB 10 DRA-
MA CLUB

TRYOUTS AF-
TER SCHOOL

fFEB. 20 RE-
PORT CARDS
GO HOME

fFEB. 50 PTO
MEETING AT
6:00 PM IN

THE LIBRARY

fFEB. 5-96
SCHOOL
COUNSELOR
WEEK

fFEB. 70 EAR-
LY RELEASE
FOR STU-
DENTS AT
12:30

fFEB. 70 PAR-
ENT TEACH-
ER CONFER-
ENCES 2-7 PM

fFEB. 90 ACA-
DEMIC
AWARDS AS-
SEMBLY

fFEB. 129
SCHOOL
BOARD MEET-
ING AT 7:00

fFEB 14- CLUB
DAY AT EIS!

fFEEB. 196 NO
SCHOOL®

PRESI DENT®

DAY

fFEB. 280
CLUB DAY AT
EIS!

Essex Intermedi:

FEBRUARY, 2018

Dear Families,

A

The school year is really flying by! It is hard to believe
the first semester has concluded and we are moving to
the second semester already. We have had a very suc-
cessful first semester here at EIS. As you look over ‘%g’
your c¢chil dds second nine
age you to get in touch writ your
have any questions. We have a parezdcher conference day scheduled for
Wednesday, February 7th. This would be an excellent opportunity to meet with yo
chil ddés teacher to discuss the progre
and assistance with your childdés educ
cess at school. We need to work together as a team in order to ensure we are
meeting the needs of every child here at EIS.

During the month of February, we are excited to recognize our students who have
earned academic awards for the second nine weeks at our awards assenttigian,
February 9th Information about this event as well as times for each grade level car
be found in the article about the awards assembly in this newsletter. Invitations wil
be sent home with those students who have earned awards.

EIS continues to be a busy place after school every day! From art club and drama
practice to LOVE and Men of Distinction meetings to Odyssey of the Mind, we love
having our students here with us after school engaged in the many different opport
nities available to them. If you would like more information about any of these op-
portunities, please contact me anytime. We are also excited about our new enrich:-
ment club opportunities for students. More information about this can be found in &
article in this newsletter.

We hope you enjoy reading through the newsletter this month to learn more about
the amazing things that have been going on in our school. If you have any questio
asbout our upcoming events or activities here at EIS, please feel free to contact me
any time at hgentry@essex.k12.va.us or-8@8-3040. Thank you for your continued
support!

Best regards,

Heather Gentry
Principal



Essex Intermediate School Mural

This fall, our art teacher, Ms. Rosen, and three dedicated students worked

hard to create a beautiful mural in one o our hallways at EIS. Leroy Blue,

Abigail Brooks, and Kari Johnson did a great job of painting a mural that

includes our EIS behavioral expectations as well as many other highlights

from our school. Thanks to this group for all of their hard work! The next

ti me youdre at EI'S near our cafeteria, b
creation!

Spelling Bee!
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Enrichment Clubs!
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Students of the Month

Each month, students from each grade level are nominated by the EIS staff for exhibiting our beh:
pectations and going above and beyond at our school. From these nominations, our staff membe

boy and a girl to be the o0Student of the Mol
following students as our PBIS Students of the Month:
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Each month we invite the family members of our students of the month to eat lunch with their chilc

stage in the cafeteria as a special recognition for their achievement. We look forward to recognizi
dents of the Month for February soon!



